Memorandum of Understanding
Between

And
The University of South Alabama

This is a Memorandum of Understanding (MOU), made this day of
between the (small business concern) and the University of South
Alabama (research institution).

This MOU will serve as a binding document for the purpose of entering into collaboration for the submission of a
Small Business Innovation Research Grant (SBIR). The requirements below reflect the SBIR guidelines.

The small business concern and the research institution certify jointly that:

(1) The proposed Phase | SBIR project will be conducted by the small business concern and the
research institution in which a minimum of two-thirds (67%) of the research or
analytical effort must be carried out by the small business concern and the total
amount of the research or an



